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SHRM Interviews Workplace Safety Co-Chair about the Impact
the Biden Administration Could Have on OSHA

News

12.02.20 

In an interview with SHRM, Todd Logsdon discussed what employers should expect from the Biden

Administration as it relates to the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA). Todd

explains that the new administration is likely to hire more OSHA inspectors, and he predicts the

number of inspectors to increase by about 200 to 250. He adds that “[o]nce trained – maybe 18

months later – we would expect to see more inspections.”

To read the article, visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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